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Seven members and a quest attended our lunch meeting. Members included 
Anne, Ben W, Bob, Ben G, Pat, Ann, and Eric. Lunch consisted of salad, flank 
steak, rice, asparagus, black bean soup, and cupcakes. Anne led the meeting 
plus the pledge while Ben W said the prayer. We sang the Packer Fight Song. 
We received Happy dollars from Ben G, Pat, Ann, Anne, and our guest Chad. 
 
Our next meeting will be on Tuesday May 27th at the Reforestation Camp, for 
our annual picnic lunch and trip to the zoo with the Nicolet 3rd graders. The 
students will arrive at 10:15 am for lunch with the zoo trip to follow. Anne is 
asking members to arrive by 9:45 am to help set up. The students will leave 
around 2:00 pm. 
 
Our speaker was Chad Janowski representing WSST, a Science Teacher 
summer motivational program. It is a week-long, Retreat Style Program, held in 
northern Wisconsin for 30 middle and high school teachers. It has been going on 
for years and has helped improve their teaching approach of all who have 
attended. 
 
We have only one meeting in June on the 16th for our annual Scholarship 
Luncheon. We will be awarding five $1500 Scholarships.   
 
By: Bob Rowan 
 
If you like to listen to “AI” generated podcast of our meeting, please click this 
link: AI Generated Podcast summary of our May 5th Meeting 
 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1LeujVx-chjfBOT-vm7UqTDwmAZCrYcOL/view?usp=sharing

